
Please do not pass HB 4145.  This bill will create a communistic atmosphere in which, under the 
conditions of this law, anyone could conceivably charge anyone else with domestic violence, and if you 
try to protect yourself, you are automatically incriminated.  This is a law in which someone you don’t 
know, have never heard of, have never seen, could change your life.  A vindictive person could change 
someone’s life with one accusation, accusing them of something that didn’t ever happen and causing 
that person to either defend themselves at the risk of losing their gun-rights or just agreeing that 
something happened that never did.  Elected officials probably have more protections than we do, but 
just imagine somebody having the power to change your life with no risk to their life or liberty.  Please, 
please see the great injustice that passing this law would be to many innocent people.   
 
Sincerely, 
Billy G. Davis, Sublimity, Oregon   
 


